
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.152 Date: 24/01/2023

To: Parents (Class 3)

From: The Principal

Subject:  Field visit to ISRO, Ahmedabad on 27th January 2023, Friday.

Dear Parents,

As a part of the ongoing project 'Earth and Space’' for Class 3, we have arranged a field trip on 27th January

2023, Friday to ISRO. The students will be visiting the exhibition set up there and will interact with
an expert to understand about satellites and other celestial objects. This will be a great learning
experience for students and help them connect classroom knowledge with real-world situations.

Please find the details below for the upcoming visit:
● Students will come to school in the morning on their regular routes
● We will be taking the students to ISRO directly from School
● Visit timings at ISRO: 1:30 pm to 3:00 pm
● Post visit, the students will be coming to Redbricks School Satellite Campus.
● Parents are requested to pick up their child/ward from the Satellite campus latest by 3:15

pm

Kindly Note: The children are expected to come in school uniform (School t-shirt, pants/skirt ,
Sweater and ID cards).

Kindly send us the confirmation and consent for the same by 26th January 2023, by sharing your
response to this google form link:

https://forms.gle/NrzgDaubX3TYANe2A

Regards,

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal, Redbricks School

—-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Disclaimer:
The information provided in this circular and / or attachments contain privileged information of Redbricks Education. Use, review,
distribution externally, or copying of the same is strictly prohibited.
—-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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